
Subject: RE: OJYKAG9
Date: Wed, 11 Sep 2002 11:08:06 -0500
From: "Keith A Goshia (EWU)" <Keith.Goshia@ewu.ericsson.se>
To: "'dward@americantcb.com'" <dward@americantcb.com>

Hi Dennis,

Thanks for the e-mail regarding file OJYKAG9.  I have sent over
the tune-up procedure under the Additional Information.  I will be
send over the User/Operational Manual this afternoon.  As for a Parts
list I have a previous approval form the FCC not to include parts list
in my files and that the statement "Available upon request" is satisfactory
with the FCC. The parts list are in PDF form and still take close to 20MB
of space.  Bill Graff sent my last file in that way.  I will work on a
Operational Description today and get it off to ASAP.  As for the photo's
the external photo's and in the same document as the internal photo's.
Thank you for finding the Part 24 phase in the Part 22 Document, I don't
know
why MS Word did not replace it during the find and replace edit.  One other
item I own you is the Test Set-up photo's, I have called the lab that
did the testing and ask them for forward me the picture.  Schematics are
also going out today, most likely 9 file's 1-2 meg's in size.

We need to establish a cost so that I can get a PO cut.  Please include
a second file to be opened OJYKAG10.  This will be for the same model number

but @ 1900MHz  "FCC Part 24".

Keith A. Goshia
Senior Regulatory Engineering Manager
Ericsson Wireless Communications CDMA Division
6210 Spine Rd.
Boulder, CO 80301
k.goshia@ericsson.com
Ph(303)473-6956
PCS(720)317-7701
Fax(303)473-6880

-----Original Message-----
From: Dennis Ward [mailto:dennis@yosemite.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2002 10:32 PM
To: k.goshia@ericsson.com
Subject: OJYKAG9

Hi Keith
I will begin reviewing the above application as soon as you have
completed the uploading of the manual/users guide, the external photos,
the operational/technical description, the tune up procedure and the
parts list.  Please break down the parts list and tuneup procedures into
files smaller than 4 meg.  If they are word documents, perhaps you can
convert them to pdf. Also, please note that your report refers to Part
24, but should refer to part 22 for 800MHz.

thanks
Dennis Ward
dward@americantcb.com


